
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

Resignation of Christine Holman as Director 

SYDNEY, 3 December 2018 – HT&E Limited [ASX: HT1] today announced the resignation of Christine 

Holman as Non-executive Director, effective immediately. 

On behalf of the Board, Hamish McLennan thanked Christine Holman for her efforts during her period as a 

Director of HT&E. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Peter Brookes, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 407 911 389, pbrookes@citadelmagnus.com  

Helen McCombie, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 411 756 248, hmccombie@citadelmagnus.com 


